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Communication dated 12 March 2022 received
from the Permanent Mission of the Russian
Federation to the Agency

1. The Secretariat has received a Note Verbale dated 12 March 2022 from the Permanent Mission
of the Russian Federation to the Agency.

2. As requested, the Note Verbale is herewith circulated for the information of all Member States.
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INMNOCTOAHHOE NPEACTABUTEJILCTBO PERMANENT MISSION
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The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the International
Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the
International Atomic Energy Agency and has the honour to transmit the
following.

Management and operation of the Zaporozhskaya and Chernobyl NPPs is
carried out by the Ukrainian operating personnel. A group of several Russian
experts provides them consultative assistance.

In the framework of providing technical support, the priority needs of
plants are being determined to ensure the safe and sustainable operation of
nuclear power units.

Thus, in particular, with the consultative assistance of Russian specialists,
the restoration of the power supply of the Chernobyl NPP and the physical
protection of the Zaporozhskaya NPP is now being carried out.

The interaction between Russian and Ukrainian specialists takes place on
a regular basis in the format of meetings.

While implementing measures aimed at ensuring the safe and secure
operation of Ukrainian NPPs the Russian side maintains close contact with
the IAEA.

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation requests the Secretariat

to circulate this information among all IAEA Member States as soon as possible.

THE SECRETARIAT OF THE
INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY
Vienna



Unofficial Translation

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the IAEA Secretariat the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Vienna, “ 74 March 2022
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